
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL FIRST YEAR STUDENTS  

ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 

 

The University welcomes all First Year students for Semester 1, 

Academic Year 2020/2021 and advises the following: 

1. Registration is on Monday 5 October 2020 in the 

Automotive Hall at the Campus. 

2. Orientation will commence on Tuesday 6 October 2020 and 

ends on Thursday 8 October 2020. 

3. Lectures will commence on Monday 12 October 2020. 

4. The wearing of face masks is mandatory in the University 

and students are encouraged to have at least three washable 

face masks.  

5. Students are also encouraged to bring their own sanitisers. 

NB. All COVID-19 Protocols still apply! 

 

M E Samupindi (Registrar) 


